
Angel McLellan
Moby Botanicals
Scarborough, Maine

May 5, 2025

 Re:  LD 104 An Act to Protect the Health of Medical Cannabis Patients and 
Streamline the Mandatory Testing of Cannabis

Good morning, Senator Hickman, Representative Supica and Honorable Members 
of the Joint Standing Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee. I am writing to you 
today in support of  LD 104.  For too long now the medical cannabis industry in 
Maine has been referred to by many as the wild wild west.  When someone who is
ill seeks out the engagement of their endocannabinoid receptors they trust that 
the card issued to them by a medical professional ensures their safety.  While 
there are people in the industry who provide this safety, there are also 
unfortunately many who will say that it is perfectly legal to sell contaminated 
products to our neighbors who may already be battling some serious health crisis.
In an effort to protect these vulnerable humans I urge you to vote ought to pass 
on LD 104. 

Thank you for your time and efforts.

With care,

Angel McLellan, Director of Clinical Services
Moby Botanicals

 


